Members of the Citizens Advisory Council -- They say a picture is worth 1,000 words.

TR P

Here is a photo that was taken of Brunner Island on August 1 -- on a beautiful, sunny day. My question is
why should they be allowed to emit this pollution when there is technology available to reduce it?

Telling us that the owners can’t install the best available technology because it is too expensive is not
good enough for me. Electric companies don't let their customers off the hook when they say they can't
afford to pay their bills. They cut off their service.

| understand that DEP is in conversations with the owners of Brunner Island about reducing their
emissions. | am trusting that Secretary Quigley and his staff do want people to breathe clean air. So do
the people of York County. '
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